
Dear Parents/Carers 

We hope you are all well. As people return to work, we understand that more children may 
have to attend the Bunscoill Rhumsaa hub. In order for this to be done as safely as 
possible we need to make sure that we have enough staff and enough available class 
rooms to allow physical distancing.  

It is therefore vital that we know how many children will be attending, and on which days, 
as soon as possible.   

All parents will receive a weekly text message with a link to an online document where 
you can register your child’s attendance. If you cannot access this link, please contact 
school in plenty of time so we can accommodate your needs. 

Please remember that home is still the safest place for your child and only use the hub if 
you are a Key Worker and have no other child care options. 

Yours sincerely  

The staff at the Northern Hub 

Northern Primary School Hub
Lezayre Road, Ramsey, Isle Of Man

01624 812185


